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Healthy Schools

ROYAL BOROUGH OF WINDSOR & MAIDENHEAD



The Royal School
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Financial Management Standard in Schools




The Great Park,Windsor, Berkshire. SL4 2HP

Telephone: 01784 434274
Headteacher: Mrs. B. Coombridge
9th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope your children feel settled and happy in school. We have really enjoyed getting to know them over the past week.

Topic

Our topic this term is farms.  If you have any farm-related objects/books or have a farmer in the family who could come in to talk to the children, please let us know! We are especially keen to borrow any ride on tractors or bales of hay or straw if you know where we can source these! 

School Uniform

Please ensure that every item is clearly and permanently named. It would be useful if the school coats could be  labelled on the outside (initials) as difficult to quickly find labels in the pockets!

PE 

Please could the children have their PE kit in school every day because opportunities may arise for us to do this at any time especially in the warmer weather and it is always useful for them to have spare clothes in case of toilet, mud or painting accidents!

PE will ususally be on a Monday and Thursday.

Drinking Bottles

All children should have a named school water bottle in school.  They should bring it in with fresh water on a Monday and take it home on a Friday to be washed (we rinse and refill these during the week).

Reading 

As a reminder we do have a session with your children one to one or in groups every day on a phonic/literacy base. It may be sound cards/words or later on a shared book. It is only when we hear them read their home reading book that we record it. Although the records are looked at everyday by one of the team.

These will be sent home next week.

Library Books

In addition to their reading book, the children will have the opportunity to borrow a book from the school library which you can share together.  We will have a ‘library slot’ on Fridays so please send the library book in then so that it can be changed. (They can only have one out at a time.). It is also open before school on Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

End of Day

If your children are being picked up by someone other than you, please tell us in the morning or phone and leave a message at the office. We need to ensure that they are safe and will only hand them over to you unless we hear otherwise.

Concerns

Please make us aware of any circumstances that may affect the wellbeing of your child (such as death of pet.) If it is urgent or a quick thing, please see us in the morning or hand us a note.  We have more time to discuss issues after school rather than at the beginning of the day when we are responsible for the class. 

We look forward to partnering with you in the education of your children.
Louise Collison & Natasha Teeder
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     e-mail:  theroyalschool@rbwm.org.uk


     website:   www.theroyalschool.org.uk   
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